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Feed the Minds Closure 

FAQs 

 

Why is Feed the Minds closing?  

Feed the Minds has made the difficult decision to close after 60 years of operations 

due to financial constraints. Feed the Minds holds a continued commitment to 

improving the lives of marginalised communities through education and literacy 

but looking at the long-term financial sustainability of the charity, the board have 

decided to close at this point where it can be done in a responsible and managed 

manner. 

When will Feed the Minds officially close?  

Feed the Minds will officially cease operations on 30 April 2025.    

What will happen to the existing projects?  

All current projects will be completed or, wherever possible, transitioned to 

alternative management before the closure. We are working closely with our 

partners and donors to ensure a smooth transition and minimise disruption to the 

communities we support. 

Will Feed the Minds continue accepting donations?  

We are no longer accepting donations. As Feed the Minds concludes its journey, 

we extend our heartfelt gratitude to the supporters, donors, and partners who 

have made our work possible over the decades. 

What will happen to Feed the Minds' assets and funds when it closes? 

When Feed the Minds closes, any remaining assets and funds will be distributed 

in accordance with our legal and ethical obligations.  
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Feed the Minds will be pleased to direct supporters to other charities that are 

aligned with the causes that have been supported through Feed the Minds. 

Supporters should reach out via together@feedtheminds.org and we will provide 

relevant contact details where possible.  

How can I obtain records or information previously held by Feed the 

Minds?  

If you have personal materials, such as photos or documents provided to Feed The 

Minds, and need to retrieve them, please contact us as soon as possible. In line 

with the Data Protection Act 2018, personal data and records will only be retained 

for as long as necessary for the purposes for which they were collected. After our 

closure, any such materials will be securely destroyed, unless they are archived 

as historical materials with a designated organisation for long-term preservation. 

What will happen to Feed the Minds’ online presence and resources? 

Our website and social media channels will remain accessible until our official 

closure on 30 April 2025.  

I have a query about a donation or direct debit, how do I contact you? 

We will be in touch shortly with supporters who have recurring donations regarding 

their cancellation.  

For any essential inquiries related to past donations, please contact us at 

together@feedtheminds.org  

Please note that it may take some time to respond due to the volume of queries, 

but we will address them as soon as possible. 
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